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Winter Tour 2016: St. Louis and 
Chicago 

 

The New Blue traveled to the Midwest, hosted by 
Ginna Doyle (’17) and Sarah Householder (’18) 
in St. Louis and Chicago. Some of our 
performance venues included The Tavern of Fine 
Arts in St. Louis and the St. Louis Club, 27 Live 
Bar/Restaurant in Evanston, IL, and the Chicago 
Fine Arts Building, in a concert organized in 
conjunction with Yale Women, where we were 
cheered on by New Blue alumna Danielle Cassel 
(’92). 
 

 
Danielle Cassel (’92) with members of The New 

Blue at the Chicago Fine Arts Building 

 
Annual Alumnae Reunion Dinner 

 

Join The New Blue for our annual alumnae 
reunion dinner, hosted in New York City by 
alumna Victoria Hall-Palerm (’15) on Friday, 
February 26th. Official invitations were sent 
out via email, but if you know of alumnae 
who did not receive them, email our 
coordinator at katherine.kirk@yale.edu. We 
hope to see many of you there! 

Singing Valentines 
 

Once again it’s that time of year: 
Valentine’s Day. If you’re looking for a 
special way to tell a loved one that you care, 
The New Blue will be delivering singing 
valentines in person on campus and via 
phone or Skype. Order or hear a sample of 
one of our six Valentine quartets, offered 
from 8am to 8pm on February 10-12 and on 
February 14, on our newly updated website.	
   
 

 
The New Blue goes ice skating in Millennium 
Park, taking in a great view of the city and the 

famed Chicago Bean 
 

Spring Tour 2016: London, England 
 

This spring, the New Blue will be crossing 
the pond and touring in London, England, 
hometown of business manager Caroline 
Powers (’17), from March 12th through 
March 21st. Alumnae interested in donating 
towards our London tour fund can do so on 
our website’s business tab. Any alumnae 
who are interested in seeing the New Blue or 
have performance venue recommendations 
for this coming March in London can reach 
out to either of our tour managers, Katie 
Kirk (katherine.kirk@yale.edu) and Caitlin 
Dermody (caitlin.dermody@yale.edu). 
 

Important Dates: 2016 
 

Alumnae Reunion Dinner | February 26th 
46th Annual Jam | April 15th 

	
  


